
Wednesday, oct. 25

Upcoming dates...

Friday, oct. 27

Tuesday, oct. 24

Blund
ell ElementarySchool

Monday, October 30-Spooky stories due--Library!
Tuesday, October 31-Halloween festivities--in individual
classes. School wide trick or treating. 
Wednesday, November 1-
Thursday, November 2-Breakfast Club @ 8am
Jess Dance workshops for our intermediate classes
Friday, November 3--PAC HOT LUNCH-

BOBCAT WAG
OCTOBER  23-27

MONDAY, Oct. 23

THURsday, oct. 26

Breakfast
Club @ 8am
 in the gym

POP UP Pumpkin Patch
between recess and

lunch
Stay tuned for the

details!

Pac Hot Lunch
PIzza



UPDATES
FROM THE PAC

NEXT PAC MEETING

HOT LUNCH IS OPEN

ORDER BEFORE OCT 24
MunchaLunch is open now for these hot lunches: 

Friday, Oct 27 - Pizza
Friday, Nov 3 - Sushi
Friday, Nov 10 - Pasta
Friday, Nov 17 - Pizza
Friday, Nov 24 - *NEW* Taco Luis
$1 snacks, treats, and juice available too!

MunchaLunch ordering system is NOW OPEN
for November. Scan the QR code or go to:
https://munchalunch.com/schools/blundell/
Reminder that orders must be paid by credit
within one hour. If you do not pay, the order is
cancelled. Please contact the PAC if you need
assistance. 

NEXT PAC MEETING IS: Friday, November 17
at 1PM in the library (following hot lunch) 

VOLUNTEERS: Please let us know if you can
support hot lunch on the days above. We need
volunteers from 11:45am to 12:45pm on Fridays
listed. We love to see you! 

WHY SO EARLY? The PAC
handles more than 150 lunch orders

EVERY WEEK! Our parent
volunteers need time to process

the orders, make labels,
coordinate with restaurants, and

buy enough milk, juice and snacks.
AND we do this EVERY FRIDAY!

ORDER BY OCT 24

Send a PLATE or CONTAINER

on Pizza Day to help your

child carry their pizza 

Send a FORK on other days to

reduce waste! 

Your MunchaLunch will also

email you reminders.

DON'T FORGET

Contact the PAC:
blundell.elementary.pac@gmail.com

QUESTIONS
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CROSSCROSS
COUNTRYCOUNTRY

FUN RUN

Missing Jannat Alasddi

Congratulations to
all of our runners

that braved the rain
and cold on
Tuesday to

represent Blundell
Bobcats!  You did

us all proud!



LOSTLOSTLOSTANDANDANDFOUNDFOUNDFOUND

From Friday, October 20th, 2023
 The lost and found will be cleaned out each

term.  Please come by and take a peek if one of
the items looks like yours!

From the Library...





Parking lotParking lot
safetysafety

Families--please be mindful of where you stop and
where you park your car.  Your need for convenience
can cause a huge backup in the parking lot or cause

major inconveniences for others.  The rain does not hurt
us and it is safe to park farther away and walk to the
school.  With the heavy rains this week, several cars

parked or stopped made the parking lot very unsafe.  
Thank you for helping us to keep all bobcats safe!


